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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

To the city council of the city of Portland: Although we recognize that the problem of homelessness
is an extremely difficult one we do not feel that tent cities in the parking lots of parks and golf
courses is the answer. Mothers with small children still have to park when going to a city park. Nor
do we believe that homeless people will sit around in the parking lots when park green spaces are
right next door. The result will be that people will quit frequenting the park which then becomes a
park for the homeless' Carl & Judy Cole
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